
DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
PART SR OF ORT.T4A NS 
STATE OF LOUISIANA 

2700 TVLAITE AVENUE 

NEW ORLEANS 70119 

April 11, 1967 
Jnbi GARmasow 
DISTRICT Arroaxarr 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

We certainly appreciate your cooperation with regard 
to our current investigation into the assassination 
of President Kennedy. 

We have copied the two tapes which you provided to 
us and are returning same under separate cover. The 
pictures which you requested are enclosed. 

I look forward to seeing you when you are in New Orleans 
and thank you once again for your help. 

Sincerely, 

JIM GARRISON 
District Attorney 

JG:lcs 


